December 24, 2013

Joan Marquette
Employment Coordinator
Rome Memorial Hospital
1500 North James Street
Rome, New York 13440

Dear Ms. Marquette,

It is without reservation that I recommend Magdalena Wozny for a position as an RN at Rome
Memorial Hospital. Being Magdalena’s nursing instructor at St. Elizabeth College of Nursing, I
have had the pleasure of having her in my theory class as well as in my clinical group.
Magdalena showed a motivation and desire to learn that was far above her peers.

As a student, Magdalena was able to apply the theory learned in class to the clinical setting. She
treated her patients with respect and caring, always paying attention to detail. She applied the
concepts that she learned in multiple clinical situations and asked appropriate questions when
faced with situations that she was unfamiliar with.

Magdalena demonstrates a high work ethic and cares for her patients as if they were her family.
Her documentation was clear, concise, and accurate. Magdalena’s attendance was excellent. She
has good clinical skills and learns new skills very quickly. Being bilingual, she was able to
facilitate communication with many of the patients who otherwise would have struggled to
understand their treatments and care.

Thank you for considering Magdalena Wozny for a position at Rome Memorial Hospital. She
would definitely be an asset and represent the hospital well in whatever area she works in. She is

a nurse that your hospital will be proud of.

Yours truly,

Beverly Plante MS, RN, CNE
Instructor of Nursing . '
St. Elizabeth College of Nursmg




